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To: Dr. Jeff Turner 

From: Judy Denman 

CC: Sid Grant 

Date: October 18, 2007 

Re: Adoption of Student Travel Policy FMG (LOCAL) 

 

The attached policy was adopted on August 22, 2005.  For what ever reason, TASB never received 
the attached adopted policy in 2005.  It appears that on April 24, 2006, the old student travel policy was 
adopted by the board because TASB did not have the new policy in place.  As we prepared for Update 
81, we discovered the old policy had been adopted in April 2006.  We have been following the 
attached policy since August 22, 2005. 

The board needs to adopt the CISD Student Travel as it was adopted on August 22, 2005, again. 


